Windsor Elementary

Principal Craig Jensen

1315 North Main Street Orem, Utah 84057 801-610-8124

Prepare-Inspire-Empower Lifelong Learners

November, 2012

Dear Wonderful Windsor Parents,

I wanted to thank you for trusting us with the opportunity to work with such incredible students. Windsor has an extremely dedicated faculty and staff that strive to provide a quality education for our students.

Our School Improvement, Title 1 and Land-Trust plans are all written and focused on the same goal for this year. We are focusing on improving student proficiency in the areas of Language Arts and Math. I have worked with our School Community Council and PTA to develop these plans. If any of you would like to review these plans, you are welcome to come in and I would be happy to review and discuss further details with you. Also, if any of you would like to review your student's classroom teacher's professional qualifications, you are welcome to stop by and review them with me. As we work together in the education of our students, we can improve the proficiency and preparedness of our students at the present time and for the future.

We appreciate the support and partnership we feel from all of you. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Craig Jensen Principal Windsor Elementary